
Century Band Boosters 
Board Meeting Minutes 

June 5th, 2024 
 

Budget  
 
We went over the budget. Discussed the differences and we voted to pass the Budget.  
 
We fundraise for the bulk of our staff wages. Many other programs get more money from their 
district. We get one cologuard stipend for $1200. We get one assistant band director if we have 
over 100 students, we get $2400. Our total staff stipend from the school district is $3600.  
 
We do include the whole band. Some of the money goes towards other things, such as the Jazz 
bands. Bringing in additional help to run the 2nd Jazz band. Concert band get a little as well.  
 
We are looking forward to a great year coming up. 
 
We will present the budget to the parents next week on 6/11/24. 
 
Band and Colorguard Handbook  

Contract for Marching Band Marching band fee is $550.00. $400 due by the end of Fall Season 
(Broken down into 3 payments) and the other $150 can be worked off with volunteer points or is 
due by the end of March. If you quit after you sign the contract there will be a penalty. After 
Marching band starts and you quit there will be a bigger penalty because it costs us money to 
rewrite the show. 
 
The adult piece (volunteer hours) We will bill for this at the beginning of the year and once it has 
been worked off it can be written off. This will be written into the contract also. The point with the 
adult part is to get the parents to come to the meetings and sign up to volunteer with 
fundraisers. 
 
The board will be updating the handbook in August. We will only have one handbook with all the 
financial costs for fall and winter. We also want to get the students input about wanting away 
camp or away parade.  
 
Parent involvement 
We need to get more parents involved. Meeting with new incoming parents earlier than 
September so they know all the opportunities.  
 
Committees 
 
In August we will discuss committees, the handbook, Board positions/Duties. 
 


